
MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen  

From: Don Schuette 

Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 

Re: Power Plant New Addition Equipment Painting Project 

Mayor and Board of Aldermen, 

 

Bids were solicited for the Power Plant New Addition Equipment Painting Project. 

Three properly submitted bids were received and accepted for consideration:  

  Thomas Industrial Coatings,  Pevely, Missouri            $44,975.00 

  CCIMW, LLC,  St. Charles, Missouri.                           $61,350.00 

  Robert Boitnott Painting,  Cape Girardeau, Missouri   $28,500,00 

After consideration of all properly submitted bids, we recommend Robert Boitnott Painting be 
awarded the above referenced project. 

If you have further questions or concerns please let me know. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Don Schuette 

Director of Electric Utilities 


